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Friday, September 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers. 
 
 
 
 
Re: September School Re-organization 
 
Each school year enrollment changes and schools re-organized based on enrollment.  This year 
at Hess Street our enrollment has increased and we will be opening one Kindergarten class and 
re-organizing some of our Primary classes (Grades 1 – 3).   
 
If your child is changing classes you will be receiving a letter informing you of this change.  
These changes will start Friday October 7, 2022.   
 
Our new Kindergarten class will include JK and SK students.  Some students from our existing 
three Kindergarten classes will be move into this new class. 
 
Hess’ grade 2 class will become a grade 2/3 class.  Some of our primary students will move to 
different classes to balance class sizes. 
 
Only those students who are moving classes will receive a letter that they are moving classes.  
 
Please feel free to contact the school office if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
S. Johnston, Principal 


